
Hello Ms. Gilligan,

It is Patrick Egan again. I’m reading over the “comprehensive plan” and it confirms 
some of the misgivings I had about the un-public public rulemaking process. I hate 
to sound like the squeaky wheel, but a large group of stakeholders are being 
disenfranchised.

The cover letters sent to our esteemed members of congress allude to collaboration 
with the UAS community.

From the letters

“The completed work provides a common framework for evolving interagency 
coordination and planning and is a testament to the collaboration among 
representatives from the partner agencies and the UAS community.”

Any objective participants most certainly know that this is not the case. Now I am 
put in the disposition of having to write all of these esteemed members of congress 
to tell them they were on the receiving end of erroneous information.

Furthermore, I was told that the current UAS ARC wasn’t dealing with matters 
concerning small business. However, the document references the work that the 
small UAS ARC did and recommendations the current ARC will make. Again, there is 
no small business representation (stakeholder) present on the current ARC.  Small 
business does not have a say in the “GOAL!” I have appealed to your office, and you 
personally to rectify this deficiency while we still have time.

Thank you, Patrick Egan
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